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November 2019 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll 
Intermediate School 
200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 
 www.bloom-carroll.k12.oh.us T: 614-837-4044 
Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal-steve.rozeski@bloomcarroll.org 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary-jan.sweigart@bloomcarroll.org 

 

Dear Families, 

Parent-teacher conferences are taking place this month. Be 
sure to sign-up with your child’s teacher.   

I would like to wish all of our families a Happy Thanksgiving. 
Enjoy your Thanksgiving break with family and friends. There 
will be no school November 27, 2019 through November 29, 
2019.  School resumes for students on Monday, December 2, 
2019. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Rozeski, Principal  
 

 
BCIS Student of the Month  
Congratulations to our October students of the month. They 
are being recognized for all of their hard work and making 
good choices.  
 
Jeana Rubenstahl     Ava Phillips          Anna Sheehan 
Colton Dorion            Karder Mackie  Maximus McConnaughey 
Alli Wilson                   Sophia Harper    Kenadie Morgan 
Landon Hughes        Lily Lynn               Lainey Gross 
Griffin Noll                 Jacob Noll 
 
Preschool Student of the Month 
Beckett Thurston 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 7 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 12 

PTO Meeting at BCPS at 6:30 

November 14 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 15 

Mexico Day Program for 
Grade 3 Students 

 

Veteran’s Day 
Please join us on Monday, 
November 11, 2019 at 10:00 at 
Lithopolis United Methodist 
Church as we honor our 
veterans and active military 
personnel. 
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November Quote 

“Just because something is difficult, doesn’t mean you shouldn’t try. It just means you should try 
harder.” 

Author Unknown 

Lost and Found 

There are many items in our lost and found. Please remind your child to check our lost and found if 
your child is missing any items.  After Tuesday, November 26, 2019, we will donate any remaining 
items.    

Secret Santa 

Our PTO will be hosting our annual Secret Santa sale from December 2, 2019-December 10, 2019. 
All students will have the opportunity to shop during their gym classes.   

Outside Recess 

With colder weather arriving, we will have recess outside unless the temperature and/or wind chill 
is below 25 degrees.  It important that your children are dressed appropriately for the weather 
conditions (hats, gloves, and boots).   

Water Bottles 

Students at BCIS are encouraged to bring a water bottle to school. It is important that your child 
drink plenty of water every day. 

Letter from the Nurse 

Fall is upon us and with this season comes coughs, runny noses, fevers, etc. I wanted to make sure 
to go over the school policy when it comes to illnesses. Students should remain home if they have 
experienced in the last 24 hours: diarrhea, fever >100.0, vomiting. Children should remain free of 
fever for 24 hours without fever reducing medications before returning to school. If a child is 
placed on antibiotic therapy by their medical provider, they need to have had a full 24 hours of 
medication prior to returning to school. 

According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (2018), there are ways to help 
prevent and/or reduce chances of illness, such as, Flu vaccine, hand washing, and remaining 
home when you are ill as to prevent spreading illness to others. 
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Flu symptoms: “fever* or feeling feverish/chills, cough, sore throat, runny or stuffy nose, muscle or 
body aches, headaches, fatigue (tiredness), some people may have vomiting and diarrhea, 
though this is more common in children than adults. *It’s important to note that not everyone with 
flu will have a fever.” (CDC, 2018). 

We appreciate your continued efforts in making this season as healthy as possible for our students 
and staff. Thank you. 

PTO Money Machine 

The following students were given the opportunity to stand in the money machine for selling the 
most mumkins for our PTO Mumkin sale.  Congratulations!  

Maximus McConnaughey  Lincoln Killoran  Caden Mills 

Jake Nierman    Breanne Morris  Benjamin Snoke 

Jacob Oyler    Carter Berta 

Recycling Stars 

Thank you to the following students for bringing in “pop tabs” to help Shriner Hospital and The 
Ronald McDonald House.  We are continuing to collect pop tabs throughout the school year. 
Please send them to school with your child. The pop tabs should be sent in a plastic baggie with 
your child’s name and teacher’s name.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Mann at 
28TUwanda.mann@bloomcarroll.orgU28T.  

Kalen Bigham  Izabella Bodek  Aiden Chandler 

Landon Chapman  Deakin Cygan  Rosa Fields 

Sophia Heslep  Ethan Hinkel   Payton Hivnor 

Abigail Johnson  Jayden Kackley  Madison Kellett 

Kason Kirkpatrick  Jacob Kondash  Mason Kondash 

Reese McKinley  Kenadie Morgan  Alaina Philip 

Ava Phillips   Colton Powers  Blake Reynolds 

Christopher Sparks  Kendall Wild   Kyndal Wolfe 
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